
Our Lady’s Catholic Primary School 

Newsletter - 15th April, 2019 

Dear Parents and carers,  

        This week is Holy Week– the most important week of the year. We will be recalling 

the events in Jesus’ life from Palm Sunday to Easter Sunday, We will have an assembly in 

school every morning ,culminating in our Easter presentation on Thursday at 9.10am. 

 

LENTEN  FUNDRAISING 

This week the children will have the oppor-
tunity to take part in our fun horse racing 

activity (50p a turn, maximum 4 turns) and we 
will also have raffle tickets on sale for our 

Grand Easter raffle (£1 for 5 tickets ).  
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Events this week 

YEARS 3 AND 4 LENT AND  
EASTER   PRESENTATION 

 
The children and staff will be re-

telling the events of Holy week on 
Thursday morning, through words, 
music and hymns—please come 

along to listen and re– live the 

Monday  Palm Sunday assembly                              

3pm– First Holy Communion lesson  10   

Tuesday   The Last Supper assembly.            
 Nursery children horse racing       Reception children horse racing       Years 3 and 4 
horse racing                      
 Years 5 and 6 football match at Moor Allerton Primary  (after school) 

Wednesday      Good Friday assembly                           Year 3 swimming      Year 2 horse racing       

Thursday 8.15– Credit Union  not on this week 
9.10am– Years 3 and 4 Easter presentation– all welcome 
Years 1,5 and 6 horse racing 
Attendance review meeting with Cluster attendance staff  

Friday School closed– Good Friday and Easter Monday. 
 
 
 



TIMES TABLES 
Once again we are asking you to  

encourage and help your children to 
learn their times tables. By the end of 

Year 4,children should have learnt (and  
confidently know) all their times tables. 
Please encourage them to use Times 
Tables  Rockstars and Mathletics at 

home and to learn their tables over and 
over again ! 

We find that children who know their 
times tables have a definite advantage 
when completing Maths work. Thanks. 

CLASS  WORSHIPS 
Before half-term I joined each class for a 
class worship (some planned and led by  

children, others by staff). It was a pleasure to 
join in and to see how reverent the children 

were in each class. 

  Certificate winners  Attendance 

Reception Evie-Grace McElhone and Victoria Majewska Best attendance-  

Year 2 

98.7% 

Well done. 

Year 1  Max Cooper and Lily Webster 

Year 2 Amelia Carney and Emily Perczynska 

Year 3 Jude Hickson and Lily Haynes 

 

Year 4 Erin Hicken and Oliver Simpson 

Year 5 Travis Meek and Jack Woodward 

Year 6 Zackariah Wood 

 
SCHOOL UNIFORM REMINDERS- 

Thank you for sending your children to 
school in correct school uniform daily. 

 
Ties should be worn every day– we do sell 

them in school if you have lost yours. 
 

Nail varnish should not be worn and  
Earrings should be the small stud type, 

please. 
 

Black shoes or completely plain black  
trainers should be worn (not other coloured 

trainers). 
 

PE kits are plain black shorts or jogging  
bottoms for outdoor PE and a plain white T-

shirt. 
Thank you for your co-operation in this  

matter. 

POLLING DAY. 

Once again our school  will be used as a 

Polling station on THURSDAY 2nd MAY. 

Due to health and safety reasons, we will 

have to remain closed for all children as 

members of the public will be accessing 

the site throughout the day. I apologise 

for any inconvenience caused, but this is 

beyond our control. Thank you. 

 
I hope you have a 

loveIy week. 
God Bless 

Mrs Flaherty  
Head Teacher 
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